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Kansas Department of Transportation Traffic Alert 
 
News Contact:  Kimberly Qualls, (785) 640-9340 or kqualls@ksdot.org 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

For August 2-September 2 in Topeka/Shawnee County 
 
29th Street & Fairlawn Road Intersection 
 
Beginning on Monday, August 2, NO right turns will be allowed from eastbound 29th Street to 
southbound Fairlawn Road for pavement repair work on the southwest corner of the intersection 
improvement project.  Crews will be completing repair work to the curb line and pedestrian sidewalk 
areas. 
 
Currently, northbound and southbound Fairlawn Road is reduced to one lane in each direction at and 
south of 29th Street. Also, there are NO left turns allowed from northbound and southbound Fairlawn 
Road and/or from eastbound and westbound 29th Street at the intersection. During this phase, crews 
are reconstructing the medians and adjacent driving lanes on Fairlawn Road from the I-470 exit ramp 
to 29th Street.  
 
Drivers should expect delays and are advised to use alternate routes, if possible.  Lane closures will 
continue on both 29th Street and Fairlawn Road as crews continue reconstruction work on the 
intersection project. Updated traffic information for this intersection improvement project can be 
viewed online at: www.ksdot.org/topekametro/laneclose.asp. 
 
The NO left and right turn traffic restrictions are scheduled to be in place through early September 
2010, weather permitting. 
 

 
### 

mailto:kqualls@ksdot.org
http://www.ksdot.org/topekametro/laneclose.asp

